Brenda Parker

This comment is in support of amendment 2 to ban scrubbers in Puget Sound.

Please help to protect our waters and marine life by banning the use of scrubbers by cruise ships.
This is a great opportunity for the cruise ship industry to do their part and to show us all ,
particularly in light of the difficulties they have faced with the pandemic , that they are committed
to be safe and more environmentally sound by not dumping toxic laden wastewater directly into the
ocean.

Banning scrubbers would go a long way in helping the marine ecosystem. We have seen how the
pandemic stopping cruise ships has given the waters of Puget Sound a welcome reprieve. Let's stop
doing what we know to be harmful to marine life and to ourselves. We only have this one earth.

I support amendment #2. Thank you.



